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April 2019 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Attached you will find the B6T transportation application for the upcoming 2019-2020 school 
year. Please note that this may NOT be for your child to be bused to school.  In lieu of 
transportation, certain approved districts will refund parents for driving students to school or 
provide transportation. It depends on the district and their policies. You must complete the B6T 
application just in case policies change over the summer. 
 
The State of New Jersey requires that ALL students attending a non-public school complete this 
form. This form must be completed in order to receive a transportation reimbursement or 
transportation if approved by your district. If this application is not completed by the start of 
the Academic Year 2019-2020, you will be responsible for submitting the form to your 
board of education.  
 
Please return the completed form to the school office by Monday, August 26, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
  

  
Dr. Anika Logan, Principal 
 


